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 Development of Web Page describing the UDCLG Erosion Control Project

Dear Jane

The UDCLG is currently moving towards the finalisation of this rain delayed project.  As you are aware part 
of this project’s completion requirements was to develop a resource for other groups to use in seeking to 
develop similar projects.

The documentation of the project including photos, publicity events and newsletters, submissions and 
outcomes for the accompanying workshops are all potentially useful for other groups.  To enable the web site
to be constructed we intend to develop a running sheet with explanatory text with further detail provided by 
way of documents, photos, publicity material, workshop details and outcomes and finally an edited video of 
the project.

Once developed it is anticipated that the web address can be distributed through local and other Landcare 
sites.  While UDCLG can develop the correlation and explanatory notes for the site we have no capacity to 
develop the site and enter the data.

If USLC has capacity to undertake this task we would be very grateful and your co-operation in enabling the 
web address to be noted on the Council’s web and Facebook sites would be appreciated.

If you could provide us with a quote for the development of the site using UDCLG’s prepared documentation
and notes that would be most helpful.  It is anticipated that the documentation would be available for 
commencement towards the last week in November, noting that the video and a couple of final events may 
need to be added after this date.

Thank you for considering this matter.
Yours sincerely

Penny Hayman
Secretary 
Upper Deua Catchment Landcare Group
        October  2022

         
“This is a Bushfire Community Recovery and Resilience Fund project through the joint

Commonwealth/State Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements.”


